
FOES Newsletter

We are always looking for enthusiastic parents, grandparents or careers to join our team. 
If you are interested in helping, no matter how small or big, 

contact Susanna on 07980 258132

Who are we:  We are Friends of Eardisley School (FOES) 
- a small group of parents who raise money 
which benefits your children and the school.

Here is a list of funds raised in the current school year :
£187		  Class fundraising Christmas cards
£466		  Christmas raffle
£85		  Rags 2 Riches
£71		  Pre-loved uniform
£155		  Your School Lottery
£1054		 Community shop
£1474		 School Fete 
£475		  Summer show refreshments
£3967	 Total raised

Here is a list of funds donated in the current school year :
£500		  Towards school iPads
£435		  Swimming contribution
£1050		 Towards school trips, (over 7 year groups)
£85		  Towards leavers hoodies
£337		  Towards book bags for reception
Other cool things (that we know the kids love): 
		  Halloween Disco 
		  Christmas treat of hot chocolate and marshmallows
		  Easter egg for each child

Anna Pugh will be stepping down as Chair at the end of this term. 
We are keen to recruit more parents, grand-parents

or careers from September 24.
Please help us continue this great work.


